NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Town Council of the Town of Dayton, Indiana, shall hold a public
hearing on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., at the Town of Dayton, Indiana, Town
Hall, 721 Walnut Street, Dayton, Indiana 47941, to consider the additional appropriation of funds.
The following additional appropriations are being considered:

Fund Name: ARP (American Rescue Plan) Amount Amount

Fund 2401 Requested Appropriated
$24,425.00 Meter Read System $100,000.00 $100,000.00
TOTAL ARP Fund $353,589.00: $100,000.00 $100,000.00

Interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. The hearing may be continued from time to
time as needed.

September 17, 2024.

Bridget Cadwallader, Clerk-Treasurer
Town of Dayton, Indiana

Publish: One time, on or before September 7, 2024



